
 

The Canadian Red Angus Promotion Society (CRAPS) Award was established in 2022 
to honour their 50th Anniversary. Since the establishment of CRAPS in September of 
1972 by a group of 12 like-minded Red Angus breeders from Alberta and Saskatchewan, 
the membership has worked together to promote red-hided Angus cattle across the 
world.  

Two awards of $1000 each will be presented to Canadian youth, recognizing 
their enthusiasm for Red Angus influenced cattle. The CRAPS Award will be awarded 
annually at the Canadian Red Round Up event.  

To be considered for the award, complete and return your application to 
the Canadian Red Angus Promotion Society by email by September 16th, 
2024.   

Applicant qualifications:  

1. Applicants (or family operation) must be a current member of Canadian Red 
Angus Promotion Society.  

2. Applicants must be a member of Canadian Junior Angus Association.  

3. Applicants must be in their final year of high school or already enrolled in college or 
post-secondary education at the time of the application deadline.   

4. All applications must be typed. No handwritten applications will be accepted.   
5. Applications must be submitted by email 

to canadianredanguspromosociety@gmail.com with the subject line reading 
“Canadian Red Angus Promotion Society Award”.   

Complete application to include:  

1. Cover sheet with name, contact information and CAA ID number.   

2. Résumé to include, but not limited to, cattle industry involvement, community 
activities, school involvement and leadership activities.   

3. Submit a 500-word essay on your future career goals and plans.  

4. Three letters of reference (could include, but not limited to, school 
principal, community member, 4-H or youth group leader). 

 


